



## Children's Christmas



Dear Parents and Carers,

On **Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> December**, we will be holding our Children's Christmas Gift Fayre. This is a hugely popular annual event; the children love to give their carefully selected gifts, and families love to receive them. We have been told that it is many people's favourite part of Christmas Day.

Each child may buy a gift for up to 4 people (but not themselves!), at a cost of £2.00 per present. (we have raised the price slightly this year due to difficulties getting hold of cheaper gifts) We set up the hall with a huge array of gifts from which to choose. They will be taken around with our personal shoppers to select suitable gifts, which they will then wrap and label, ready to bring home to put under your tree. None of the items are perishable, so they will be fine to keep until Christmas, so no peeking!

For your child to take part, please fill in the form attached and decorate one label per gift (please make sure the recipient's name is clear).

Please send back a sealed envelope, clearly marked with your child's name and class, containing:

- Your completed form,
- Your decorated and written labels,
- The correct change (£2.00 per gift).

Forms, labels and money should be returned to the office no later than Friday 12th November please.

The Gift Fayre will take place during the morning of the  $2^{nd}$  December. We will definitely need helpers to be 'shopkeepers' and 'personal shoppers'. If you are able to help on the day please let the office know, and we would love it if you could wear something festive! We're sorry but we are unable to accommodate younger siblings at this event.

Many thanks,
The CHIPS Team



